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NEWS 
 

We had a great week! 
 
 

We had our 1st Modified 
Kindergarten day on Monday.  These 
days do count as a day of school, so 

the letter day will change on the 
next day as well. 

This Week We Read: 
I’ve Seen Santa 
 
Llama Llama Holiday Drama 
 
A Snowy Surprise 
 
Bear Stays Up For Christmas 
 
The Gingerbread Boy 

 

 

 

 
 

6.1-Counting to 30 
 

6.2-About How Many? 
 

6.3-Counting to 100 
 

 
Have a GREAT weekend! 

 

Language Arts 
 

We learned the letter Nn.  We also 
learned Nyle Noodle’s song. 

 
We learned 2 new Word Wall Words-  

my & with. 
 

We created paper Gingerbread kids. 
 

We made an entry in our Kid Writing 
Journals. 

 
We will be assessing the children in 

January through our DIBELS testing.  

	      King and Queen 
   AM         PM 

We will resume with our last names 
after our Holiday break. 

Math 


